
 

 
 

 
January 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child will cover four practical assignments studied in Creative lessons this 
academic year. They will have the opportunity to cook a selection of dishes in Food 
and Nutrition and produce a range of products in Technology.  
 
We order and purchase the ingredients and materials required for each practical 
Food/Technology lesson as well as for the practical assignments over the remaining 
academic year. We would ask you to support us in this venture by kindly making a 
voluntary contribution up to a maximum of £10.00 to cover these costs. Payments 
should be made via the online parentpay payment facility. 
 
All the necessary ingredients and materials will then be provided and, of course, 
students will bring their completed products home for you all to enjoy. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs W Letherland 
Curriculum Progress Leader Creative 
 


